Klaver Advisory

June 2025



Dear CSPA Advisory Families,

Welcome to a new school year at CSPA! I'm so excited to begin another year together and want to extend a warm welcome to all of you—both our returning families and those joining us for the first time. A special welcome to our incoming freshmen and their families—we're so glad to have you as part of the CSPA community! As your student's advisory teacher, I'll be one of their consistent points of connection throughout the year. Advisory is a space where students build relationships, develop life and academic skills, and feel supported in their high school journey. I'm looking forward to building a positive and productive advisory community with your student.

I also want to share that, in addition to being an educator, I'm a fellow CSPA high school parent. I understand firsthand the importance of communication, support, and partnership between school and home. Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions, concerns, or just to say hello—I'm always happy to connect.

We're looking forward to a strong start and a year full of growth, learning, and community. Thank you for being an important part of your student's journey and of the CSPA family.

Warmly,



September dates

Tuesday, September 2nd- Open House Wednesday, September 3rd- First Day of Classes Monday, September 15th- Picture Day Sunday, September 21st- Triple S Boosters Color Run @ Settler's Park

Wednesday, September 24th- Academic and Humanities Banquet @ CSPA Highbay (7:00)